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No way should this be approved. Kotek wants an Austrailian company to drill into the 

aquifer in south central Oregon but thinks we need our wells closed or monitored. 

Both projects need to be dropped immediately. Lets hurt Oregonians because they 

may not have voted for her but let the foreigners in to ruin everything. Oppose 100%. 


